Judy Sheppard

From: Sarah Mastroianni <smastroianni@npca.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:49 AM

To: Judy Sheppard

Subject: RE: File A36-2017P - Minor Variance Application for Homes by Antonio Ltd., Pelham

Hi Judy,

The NPCA has no issues with this proposal.

Thank you.

Sarah Mastroianni Watershed Planner

Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 250 Thorold Road West, 3rd Floor Welland, Ontario L3C 3W2 Phone: 905 788 3135 (ext. 249)

Fax: 905 788 1121

email: smastroianni@npca.ca

From: Judy Sheppard [mailto:JSheppard@pelham.ca]

Subject: File A36-2017P - Minor Variance Application for Homes by Antonio Ltd., Pelham

Hi Sarah,

Please see the attached Minor Variance Application – File A36/2017P to be heard on December 5th, 2017. We did not have a pre-consultation for this application but we are sending this to you. Please advise if you will require the fee and if so, we will collect it and send it along.

Thanks, Judy Sheppard



Judy Sheppard Deputy Clerk Administration Services e: jsheppard@pelham.ca p: 905.892.2607 x320 pelham.ca 20 Pelham Town Square P.O. Box 400 Fonthill, ON LOS 1E0

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the recipient(s) named above and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this

communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.

The information contained in this communication, including any attachment(s), may be CONFIDENTIAL, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally PRIVILEGED. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy from your computer system. Thank-you. Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority.